
　We would like to express our sincerest gratitude for your continued support of Bushiroad 
products. We wish all of those affected by the ongoing Novel Coronavirus infection (COVID-19) 
a speedy recovery and return to health. 
　

　Bushiroad develops card games in many different languages, but recently we have seen a 
particular increase in fervor and support, as well as a proliferation of new TCG players, 
throughout many areas of Asia. 
   
  We have none other than our passionate players, who continue to play and support our 
games, to thank for this development.
　

  Bushiroad will continue to create TCGs that can be enjoyed by everyone, and work hard to 
provide services to expand the player community. 

  Besides TCGs, Bushiroad is hard at work developing a wide variety of entertainment contents, 
such as social games, music, live concerts, and even stage plays. If you are interested in our 
other projects, we would be honored to have you experience these as well. 

  Bushiroad will continue to strive to provide all of our supporters with the utmost entertainment 
experience!

  We thank you for taking the time to read this message, and as always, for your continued 
patronage and support.

April 13th, 2020 (Tue.)  
Bushiroad Inc.  

To all players of Bushiroad TCGs,
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